(h 012 D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE
Date: 13.04.22

Ref: DAV/THANE/2022-2023/Cir-

Dear Parents, Greetings!

AVAKASH CAMP

We are pleased to inform that the school is organizing 10 days Avakash Camp for the students

of Jr.Kgto Std X.
Charges: Rs 1500/- (For 10 working days)
Dates: Monday, 2 May 2022 to 13" May 2022,
(No classes on Saturdays and Sundays)
Timing: 7.00 am to 8.30 am (std VI to X)
8.30 am to0 10.00 am (Jr.Kg to Std V)

ACTIVITIES
Class Activities (combo)
Creative Craft (Party Cap, Pen stand making, mask making, palm 3 days
rinting and pot decoration etc.)
Jr.Kgto | Dance (contemporary/free style) 3 days
StdV | Theatre club (communication skills) 3 days
Revision and Table Manners 1 day

Class Activities (any one activity)
Football
Cricket
Std VIto X Taekwondo
Skating
Gymnastics (Floor exercises)




SPECIAL NOTE : Parents are requested :

* Toinculcate in the child the habit of reciting Gayatri Mantra at least once a day and also
greet the parents with “GOOD MORNING “and “GOOD NIGHT “ before retiring to bed .

* To encourage their ward to eat lotas of fruits and salads and drink plenty of water to stay
healthy.

* Toinstill the value of share and care and learning to respect elders.

Vacation Assisnment for Jr KG:

The students will practise and prepare any one English & Hindi Rhvme and one Conversation
Activity or from the topics listed below.

English Rhymes( any one) Hindi Rhymes(any one)
1* Traffic Lights 1* Rifgar
2* My Life 2. AT IRER

Conversation Topics ( any one)
1* My Family 2* My Birthday Party 3* My favorite fruit -

Story

*Stories will be shared through Snap Hw or Any one of your own choice with morals.

The students will perform the Rhyme and conversation activity or story in the class when the school

re-opens.

Students will also practice the following pages
¢ Fun with Maths work book pages —1,2.3.4,,6,7.12,13.,15,16.
* Integrated Activity Book pages 1,2,3,4,5,6.7,8,9,41,43,46,47,49,,70,72.73,74,76.

The students will perform the Rhymes and conversation activity or story in the class when
the school re-opens.

PARENTS ARE REQUESTED TO CARRY THEIR PARENTS ID CARD DURING THEIR
VISIT TO THE SCHOOL

We are grateful for your constant and unconditional support in all our endeavors

Wishing you fun filled Summer Vacation .

Warm Regards ,

Mrs Simmi Juneja

Principal




